
Public Availability Session for Pompton Lakes Residents  
 
DATE:   Thursday, April 28, 2011 
TIME:    6-9 PM 
WHERE:   St. Mary’s Carnevale Center – 10 Lenox Avenue, Pompton Lakes, NJ 
 
The New Jersey Department of Health and Senior Services (NJDHSS) and the federal 
Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry (ATSDR) will be hosting an 
Availability Session for residents of Pompton Lakes, NJ.    
 
Physicians and scientists specializing in environmental health issues from the University 
of Medicine and Dentistry of New Jersey/Rutgers Environmental and Occupational 
Health Sciences Institute (EOHSI) and the Pediatric Environmental Health Specialty Unit 
(PEHSU) from the Mt. Sinai School of Medicine in New York City will participate in a 
public forum to address health concerns related to possible exposures from the DuPont 
site.   
 
If you are unable to attend this session but have health concerns, please feel free to 
contact Christa Fontecchio at the NJDHSS at (609) 826-4920. 
 


